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BY EMAIL  

August 12, 2025 

April Barrie 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Hydro Ottawa Limited 
2711 Hunt Club Road, PO Box 8700 
Ottawa, Ontario K1G 3S4  
AprilBarrie@HydroOttawa.com 

Dear April Barrie:  

Re: Hydro Ottawa Limited (Hydro Ottawa) 
2026-2030 Custom Rate Application for Electricity Distribution Rates and 
Charges 
OEB File Number: EB-2024-0115 

This letter is in response to your letter to the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) dated August 
11, 2025, requesting an extension to the date for the filing of interrogatory responses 
from August 12, 2025, to on or before August 14, 2025.  

Hydro Ottawa states in its letter that it has been working diligently to prepare thoughtful 
responses to the questions asked to support an efficient and effective adjudication 
process in this application. However, Hydro Ottawa requires more time to file its 
responses due to the total number and complexity of the questions received. 

The OEB grants Hydro Ottawa’s request for an extension. Hydro Ottawa shall file with 
the OEB and serve all parties, its filing of interrogatory responses by August 14, 2025. 
The dates for all other procedural steps in Procedural Orders No. 1 and No. 2 remain 
unchanged.  

Yours truly, 

Ritchie Murray 
Acting Registrar 

c: All Parties in EB-2024-0115  
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